
  

8th Grade Parent 

Night 

For parents of incoming class of 2023 Homewood High 

School Freshmen 

Tuesday, April 9 @ 6:00 PM 

High School Auditorium 

Parents will receive an introduction to the high school, learn about 

the course selection process, and have an opportunity to speak 

with freshmen core and elective teachers. 

Questions?  Please contact Latta Johnston, 9th grade assistant principal at 

ljohnston@homewood.k12.al.us 


